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Tri-C Elementary students participated in Red Ribbon Week this past week. Teachers and 
students learned about healthy choices for their bodies. Students will celebrate this 
week of awareness with a Red Ribbon Week Dance Party on Friday, October 27th.   

Carterville Unit #5 would like thank our teachers, parents, and community members for 
your continuous support of our schools.  Your support is a key component to our success 
and why CUSD #5 is such a special place.  Thank you. GO LIONS!

CIS students and staff have participated in daily activities this week as part of Red Ribbon 
Week.  Students are learning how to make healthy life choices and the effects of drugs 
and alcohol on the body.

CJHS FBLA members attended their first retreat.  Officers from the high school FBLA 

facilitated team building activities with the junior high and the junior high officers 

presented the programs available to chapter members.

FBLA members from both the high school and junior high chapters will be out on 
Halloween "Trick or Treating for Canned Goods".  Members will be out in teams of 3 or 4 
and will be going door to door asking for donations to the Carterville Pantry from 6 to 8 
pm on October 31.  Members are excited to dress up and see which team can collect the 
most food for this Fall service project.


